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Hello Supreme Court Justices,
 
I strongly support the new case load standards for public defenders. Public defeneres deserve to be
able to provide high quality service to each and every client. Burn-out amongst public defenders can
be a huge obstacle in thr criminal justice system.
 
Please don't listen to the reactionary stances of those opposed to the new case load standards.
 
Best,
Grant
 
Thanks,
Grant
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